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Brad Purser

From: Catie Wiseman <Catie.Wiseman@liquor.idaho.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 11:59 AM
To: Kendall Nagy
Cc: Jeff Anderson; Tony Faraca
Subject: CONGRATULATIONS! 2020-2021 Idaho State Liquor Division Mini Grant Awardee - MADC
Attachments: 2020-2021 ISLD Mini Grant Program Report Guidelines.pdf; ISLD_LOGO_FINAL.JPG; nabca.png

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

External Sender - Please use caution with links or attachments. 

Dear Ms. Kendall Nagy, 
 
On behalf of the National Alcohol Beverage Control Association (NABCA) Board of Directors and the Idaho State Liquor Division (ISLD), it is my pleasure to inform 
you and the Meridian Anti-Drug Coalition that your request for support of your “Red Ribbon Week: Be Safe and Sober Assembly Speaker” project was selected as 
an awardee of the 2020-2021 Idaho State Liquor Division Alcohol Education Mini-Grant Program. The amount granted is $1,500.00. You will receive a check by 
mail for the total amount gifted approximately the first week of January. 
 
Recipients of awards are requested to disclose any and all activity funded by grant dollars, including announcements, promotional materials, or other 
undertakings, as funds from the ISLD and NABCA. As you create any posters, flyers, brochures, or other media materials, please use our attached brand marks 
appropriately. A final review would be great when possible. Distribution of awards is conditioned on recipient’s compliance with any proposal submitted or any 
terms and conditions accompanying the educational award. By gifting this award, ISLD or NABCA assumes no liability for any activity undertaken by recipient 
using award funds. I have attached our report guidelines that will be requested in June 2021. Please review those so you know what is expected after your 
project has completed.  
 
Please keep me informed throughout your planning process and let me know if there is any other way the ISLD can be helpful and perhaps a part of your 
program. We would like to be a resource to you if at all possible. We applaud your efforts in raising alcohol awareness and for helping change the environment 
in your community regarding underage and dangerous drinking. We appreciate you! 

  Congratulations! 
Catie 

___________________________________ 
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Catie Wiseman 
People and Community Manager 
Idaho State Liquor Division 
1349 E Beechcraft Court 
Boise, ID 83716 
O: (208) 947-9410 
C: (208) 871-0929 
https://liquor.idaho.gov 
https://mixblendenjoy.com 
 


